

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

CORRECTED

June 25, 2004

Byron Anderson, Sr. 1330 S. 102nd St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Anderson, Sr.:

This is to notify you that on Friday, June 4, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 15, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL-ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031475